
AGRICULTURE AND EXTENSION 

EDUCATION/FAIR COMMITTEE MEETING 

UWEX Conference Room  

Lancaster, WI 

 

 

Friday 

August 17, 2012 

10:00 a.m. 

 

The meeting was called back to order by the Committee Chairman John Patcle. Present, in 

addition to Patcle was Bob Keeney, Vince Loeffelholz, Pat Schroeder, Grant Loy, Roger 

Guthrie, Betsy Olson, Bev Doll, Amy Olson, Jeff Kindrai, Steve Braun, Nate Drakeman, Jack 

Johnson, Steve Zabel, Jackie Edge and Chuck and Lynn Waterman. 

 

Chuck Waterman gave the carnival report and stated he is interested in renewing a contract for 

next year. Jack Johnson reported no problems Thursday evening. Steve Zabel reported no issues. 

Steve Braun reported no problems. Jeff Kindrai shared health information recommendations 

regarding swine. Betsy Olson reported judging as being successful. 

 

Recess until Saturday, August 18 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Vince Loeffelholz 

Secretary 

 

Lori Vesperman 

Recording Secretary 

 


